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14'" January 20 1 3 WOO82-02 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Licence in the name of Greenstar Environmental 
Services Ltd at Ballvkeefe Townland, Waste Management Section, Dock Road, 
Limerick. 

Dear Dr Kellelier 

The Agency has determined that tlie existing licence for the above mentioned facility 
required a Technical Amendment. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Technical Amendment which was forwarded to the 
above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in coiljunction with tlie 
existing licence, Reg No. WOO82-02. 

Any general queries regarding this licence should be directed to the Office of 
Environmental Enforcement. 

Please note there is no requiremerit.for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 
A 

Pro grainin e 0 ffi cer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl 



Ms Mary Dwane 
IPODEC Ireland Ltd 
Environment Officer 
Dock Road 
Limerick 
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14"' January 20 13 WOO82-02 

Re: Technical Amendment to a Licence in the name of Greenstar Environmental 
Services Ltd at Ballykeefe Townland, Waste Management Section, Dock Road, 
Liineri ck. 

Dear Ms Dwane 

The Agency has determined that the existing licence for the above mentioned facility 
required a Tecluiical Amendment. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Technical Amendment which was forwarded to the 
above licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in coiijunction with the 
existing licence, Reg No. WOO82-02. 

Any general queries regarding this licence should be directed to the Office of 
Environmental Enforcement. 

Please note there is no requirenzerzt,for you to acknowledge receipt o f  this letter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pro grainine 0 ffi cer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl 


